
 

 

 
 

 
 
  20th September 2024 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are delighted to inform you that we will be offering after-school Maths Booster classes every 
Monday, starting from Monday 30th September. These sessions are designed to provide additional 
support, helping children to build confidence and deepen their understanding of maths. The classes 
will be led by Mrs. Wilson and Mrs. Sinclair. 
 
While attendance is optional, we believe this free, personalised tuition is a fantastic opportunity for 
your child to benefit from focused, one-on-one guidance. The sessions will take place immediately 
after school, from 3:15 pm to 4:15 pm. 
 
For your convenience, we are offering two options for when the session ends: 
 

1. Pick-up: You may collect your child from the main entrance at 4:15 pm. 
2. Walk Home: If it is more convenient, you can give permission for your child to walk home 

independently after the session. 
 

Please note that we will reassess the walk-home option after the half-term break, as the evenings 
will start to get darker earlier. 
 
To help us with planning, kindly inform the school office if your child will be attending and whether 
you will be collecting them or if they will walk home office@stpauls.bhcet.org.uk 
 
If you have any questions or need further information, please don’t hesitate to contact us. We look 
forward to helping your child through these fun and enriching booster sessions! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs. Wilson 
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